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         7th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

St James Football Team 
 

St James will be starting their Mariners League Campaign on Tuesday 8th October, at Hebburn 
Comprehensive School 3:45pm - 5pm. This will be the beginning of football rounds across the 
school year. 
 
The children will need to come to my classroom at lunchtime tomorrow to collect their kit. The 
children will need their own football boots/trainers and a water bottle. If they have shin pads, they 
should bring these with them. Everyone will get changed at school and will be ready to leave 
school at 3.25pm as normal.  
 
Children should be collected by an adult from school as normal and meet at Hebburn Comp for 
3:45pm. 
 
This is a great chance for your child to compete against a number of other schools within 
South Tyneside. There will be plenty of football to be played between now and the end of the 
school year. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr. Monaghan 
Football Coach 
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